
Dear	Mr.	Falcon-Morano,
Below	is	our	response	to	your	request	dated	6	April	2020,	for	records		
pertaining	to:	The	Holden	Police	Department	pursuing	the	use	of	facial		
recognition	in	any	way.

----		There	are	no	responsive	records.	----

This	electronic	correspondence	fulfills	our	obligation	under		
Massachusetts	Public	Records	law	to	respond	to	your	request	within	10		
business	days	of	the	receipt	of	your	request.

You	have	the	right	to	appeal	this	decision	with	the	Massachusetts		
Supervisor	of	Records.	For	appeal	procedures,	refer	to	their	website		
at	https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?
a=http%3a%2f%2fwww.sec.state.ma.us%2fpre%2fpreidx.htm%2c&c=E,1,7zuSPjmTS188TJ8j2-pNxYTBKY-
7jZ8x26HhWgWOoBD4FYDtAFq5gNn9lmixtnkJIPqOcWuma8T4c_z1JnuhfEMaGFaVo7Q1iC0VEOAOHb9Z&typo=1	or	call	
their	office	at		
(617)727-2832.

Sincerely,
(via	email)
Timothy	J.	Sherblom
Chief	of	Police/Records	Access	Officer

Have	a	safe	day,

Holden	Police	Department
1370	Main	St.
Holden,	MA		01520
508.210.5600
FAX:	508.829.9175

The	preceding	email	message	(including	any	attachments)	contains
information	that	may	be	confidential,	or	may	constitute	non-public
information.		It	is	intended	to	be	conveyed	only	to	the	designated
recipient(s)	named	above.		If	you	are	not	an	intended	recipient	of	this
message,	please	notify	the	sender	by	replying	to	this	message	and	then
delete	all	copies	of	it	from	your	computer	system.		Any	use,
dissemination,	distribution,	or	reproduction	of	this	message	by
unintended	recipients	is	not	authorized	and	may	be	unlawful.
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